

NAK WAK WAK WA

The Maryland Foundation of Dentistry for the Handicapped

Donated Dental Services Program

gratefully acknowledges

Dr. Anthony DiGregorio

For caring and reaching out to the disabled Maryland Citizens. Whenever the need arises you are always there to lend a helping hand. You take great pride in helping others to smile.

Your time and services are greatly appreciated.

Murrey D. Sylon, DOS.

Year 2015-2016



September 14, 2016

Dr. Anthony DiGregorio 6200 Baltimore Blvd Riverdale, MD 20737

Dear Dr. DiGregorio:

Thank you for your completion of a DDS patient. Your effort has changed the smile of a disabled individual! Last fiscal year, July 2015 through June 2016, you and many other of our volunteer dentists have selflessly donated over \$1,174,233.00 in treatment to disabled Maryland residents! Our Dental Labs have donated over \$89,265in materials. It is such an honor to work with professionals, such as you, who have a desire to help the less fortunate receive excellent dental care. These patients would not be able to afford dental treatment if it wasn't for your generosity.

How wonderful it is to know that some of our DDS patients were able to get their organ transplant, cancer treatment, surgery and just better health due to receiving their needed dental treatment!

As a token of our thanks, you will find an enclosed certificate of appreciation for your service to our program. It is the board and staff members' way of saying thank you for your service. Again, thank you for your dedication to this program. This program would be nothing but a name without the whole-hearted effort of our volunteers! Thank you again!

Sincerely,

Lilian R. Marsh

Executive Director

Lle - R. Mars